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God isn’t looking for people of 
great faith, but for individuals 
ready to follow him.  As I sat down 

this morning to write this newsletter 
my mind went a thousand different 
places.  What do our supporters want 

to hear? Do I tell them only good stuff?  
Do I tell them real life stuff?  What it 
really comes down to is this, we serve a 

faithful God.  A God that is going to help 
us with up-coming transitions in our 
family.  Our son, Ethan, graduates in four 

months and will be moving back to the 
US.  Then our daughter, Megan, is soon 
to follow.  We can’t help but think about 
all the unknowns, such as colleges, 

vehicles, etc.  And not to mention the 
fact that we will be here and they will 

be there.  Trust me, it’s going to be just 
as hard on them as it is on us because 
we are a really close family.  But our 

God is big and He is faithful and we 
choose to follow Him, no matter the 
cost.   We will trust Him with our kid’s 
futures and all the great things He has in 

store for them.  Please be in prayer for 
our “real life stuff.” 

Following Him, let’s be real.

.......I TELL YOU, OPEN YOUR EYES AND 
LOOK TO THE FIELDS! THEY ARE RIPE 
FOR HARVEST.    JOHN 4:35

THANK YOU LFTL FOR THIS SUNDAY 
SCHOOL MATERIAL

I MADE A 100 ON MY DRIVERS 
TEST AND NOW HAVE MY LICENSE.

PRAYING FOR THE NATIONAL 
SUPERINTENDENT OF ECUADOR

PRUITTS PAGES
www.pruittspages.blogspot.com



To know the will of God, we need 
an open Bible and an open map.  
These last few months have been very 

challenging for us and there were times 
that we were ready to throw in the 
towel.  We really spent a lot of time 

seeking direction from God and what 
he wanted us to do here in Ecuador. 
We told God that we would go 
wherever He wanted us to go and that 

we would trust Him.  We felt the Lord 
leading us to a place where no AG 
missionary has ever lived.   God gave us 

a new vision to work with the Quichua 
Indians in the north, not just work 
there but live there.  There are 609,000 

Quichua Indians in this area and less 
than 2% are christians.  We will be 
working with 11 churches that are 
already established in this area and 

getting into villages that have never 
heard the gospel.  We’ve already been 
working in Otavalo and recently helped 

with a baptism service there. We will 

continue to meet with the pastors in 
this area and begin making relationships 
with them and their churches.  

We will also continue to work with our 
church here in Quito until we get a 
church building built.  This church has 
been so good to us and we know that 

God placed us together for a reason.  
We will continue to help this church 
for as long as we are in Ecuador.  We 

purchased land this week and will start 
building this summer.  We will continue 
to raise money to help pay this land off.  

We are still needing $55,000. If you 
would like to help with this project you 
can send your offering to: AGWM 1445 
Boonville Ave Springfield Mo 65802 

with PROJECT #14607 in the memo. 
Thank you for your continued prayers 
and support.  We couldn’t do this 

without you.

WE HAVE LAND! See picture  

below. 

If anyone would come after me, let him deny himself and take up 
his cross and follow me. 

SHANNON AND I  WITH 
LUZMILA

BAPTISM IN OTAVALO

BAPTISM IN OTAVALO

LUZMILA- WOMAN INDIAN 
PASTOR IN OTAVALO


